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The final distributions of CARES Act funds were made from FSU’s HEERF III funds during the first 
quarter of 2022. There were 3,558 eligible students. As with the last distribution in the fourth 
quarter of 2021, students with the greatest need received the largest awards. For these awards 
we looked solely at the students expected family contribution. 3,250 awards were made to 
3,160 distinct students. For 90 students, a second award was made based on supplemental 
information that was provided. In total, $2,522,384 was awarded. 

 
Over the past almost two years, Frostburg State University made 11,501 awards to 4,478 
students for a total $10,160,462.24. $9,653,031 was funded from FSU's HEERF Student 
Allocation, $520,000 was funded by a subaward from UMGC, and the remaining $7,431.24 was 
funded by FSU's HEERF Institution Allocation. These awards were critical during the pandemic 
to help students to handle emergency expenses as well as tuition and other costs which 
enabled them to remain in school. 

 
This is the final report for Frostburg State University's HEERF Student Allocation. 


